
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on:  April 15, 2020 
 
To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Wayne Bergman, Acting Director of Planning, Zoning and Building 

Re: Annual Report - Architectural Commission 

Date: April 7, 2020 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Town Council adopt the Annual Report for 2019 of the Architectural 
Review Commission (ARCOM). 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 
 
Attached is a summary of the activities of ARCOM for the past year.  Due to the COVID-19 
situation, the Vice Chairman of ARCOM, Michael Small, will be unable to present the report to 
the Town Council. 
 
Attachment 
 
WB:kmc 
 
             
cc: Architectural Commission (ARCOM) 
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